
Chairman and Members of the Committee,
I stand in strong opposition to HB1444.
Why are bills being introduced to specifically target one area, in this case, one road near Applied 
Digital in Ellendale, yet when passed into law, will affect the entire state? We know this because it
was printed in the LaMoure Chronicle under the District 28 Legislative Report (see below – even
though the bill number is a typo).
This bill represents a continual and concerning shift in taking power away from local communities 
and private landowners. Yet another blatant overreach of government.
Local township boards, which are closer to the people and more responsive to community needs,
must retain the authority to make these determinations in collaboration with their citizens—not big
corporations.
This bill opens the door to forced land acquisition and top-down control that undermines our rural 
values, our land rights, and our belief in local governance. 

We are part of a large group of concerned citizens from District 28, where our very own representa-
tives are choosing to side with big corporations rather than the constituents they were elected to 
represent. Therefore, I am asking Senators to please speak up on our behalf...for the rights of
landowners and small communities. I urge you to protect private property rights and maintain local
authority by voting NO on HB1444.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Susan R. Long
Berlin ND


